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“In this life we cannot do great things. We can only do small things with great 

love.” Mother Teresa 

A+ Science, a CRO run by its employees 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated 
personnel with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference 

With this last newsletter of 2015, we would like to wish all our readers a 
wonderful holiday season and a new prosperous and peaceful year. We will be 
back in January with some exciting news about our two new colleagues who 
join our company. 

During this holiday season, A+ Science has chosen to make a charitable 
donation to UNICEF and help children in emergencies. When an emergency 
strikes, children are especially vulnerable. They are more vulnerable to 
disease, malnutrition and violence. For children, emergencies represent a 
massive and abrupt assault on their well-being. 






